
  

  

 
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP GOLD SILVER BRONZE 

Reception Charlotte H Hollie Louie 

Y1 Autumn Lawrence Eva 

Y2 Joseph B Alice Reign 

Y3 Reggie Riley Freddie B 

Y4 Tristan Charlie Eliza 

Y5 Dylan Alicia Hanna 

Y6 Elsie Ethan Charlie M 

 
Our Christian Value for this term is Love  

 

Shine Awards – KS1 Hallie Year 1 has been a pleasure to have 
in SHINE this week 

KS2 -Poppy has certainly demonstrated her best, always, 
everywhere 

 
Headteacher’s Awards –  

Timi and Lily-Rose (FS), Helin (Y1) and Olivia F and Fabian (Y5)  
 
 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 15th December 2023 

 

LOVE HOPE RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove  

 

               

Year 1 has been investigating the properties of materials in Science this week 

 

Year 2 has been sorting plants into categories during Science and completed a Good News, Bad News 
walk in RE based on the story of the Nativity. 

                           

 

  



Safeguarding 
Just a reminder for Safeguarding the email to contact is 

safeguarding@nutgrove.epworthtrust.org.uk 
If you suspect a child is at risk of harm, please call The Contact Centre on 01744 676767 

Or find more information on the St Helens Safeguarding Children website 
https://sthelenssafeguarding.org.uk/scp 

 

Celebrating Achievements 
 

Well-done to Alicia Y2 who has received a certificate for Gymnastics this week. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 3 with 97.1% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 94.4% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 94.7% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 94.5% 

Monopoly Winners this week are Year 3 1st £10 and Year 1 2nd  £5  

PE TIMETABLE DECEMBER 2023 

 

 

 

 

Monday Year 2 

Tuesday Year 1 

Wednesday Years 4 and Year 3 

Thursday Year 6 and Year 5  

Friday  

mailto:safeguarding@nutgrove.epworthtrust.org.uk


CLUBS 

Our Breakfast club runs from 7.45am. The gate will be closing at 8.35am 
in time for the start of the school day.  
Afterschool clubs will begin again after the February half term holiday.  

If you need an afterschool club facility, please contact Playdays on 
01744817074 
 
After school Art this term have been making Christmas Crafts during their 
last sessions: 

                          

Prayer of the Week 

A Prayer wrote when learning about Rememberance Day  

Dear Lord, 
Thank you for all the soldiers you gave us. Sorry for all the 
soldiers that died in the war. Thank you for all the poppies that 
grow on the grass. Sorry for the families who didn’t go home to 
their family. Thank you for having nurses to look after people who 
were still alive. Sorry for all the soldiers who had no food. 
Thank you for the countries who supported us. 
Amen 
Hallie (Y3) 
 

Community 

Ian from Diamond Scaffolding wishes to apologise to all our 

parents/carers regarding one of their vehicles that unfortunately broke 

down close to Govett Road on Thursday of this week. 

 


